Eustis School Department

Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: {207) 246-6598

December 17, 2024

Greetings:

I wanted to wish you well in this holiday season. | hope you were able to catch the
heartwarming concert performed by our students. They did a fabulous job and it was a great
way to get in the holiday spirit!

In the event of a delay, early release or a snow day, information will be sent out via Remind.
If you have not been receiving messages or you have questions, please reach out to me. Other
places that you can find cancellation information is WCHS 6 online and on the television. This
information is also posted on our Website and Facebook page. When we are not running
buses for Stratton school due to cancellations, we also do not run buses to the high schools.

Please stay tuned as we prepare for the Ski-Skate Program. Ms. Hughes will be sending
more information in the coming weeks. We have basketball teams up and running and the ski
team is getting underway as well. Please make sure your athletes are resting, hydrating and
eating well!

As I'm sure you know, our Holiday Break begins at 2:30 on Friday, December 20, 2024. We
will return to school on Monday, January 6, 2025.

Sincerely,

JalelFo, &Wﬁ/

Tabitha I. Emery
Principal
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